
 
 

     
 
Louis M. Berra 
 
The Brio Living Services Board of Trustees welcomed Louis Berra to the Board in 2024. 
Louis served as Field Office Director for the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) since 2002. In this position, he was responsible for the 
coordination of all HUD programs on the western side and Upper Peninsula of the State 
of Michigan. He served as the principal point of contact for state and local officials, 
ensuring effective service to all HUD clients.  
 
With a broad background in both housing and public housing program areas, Louis has 
served over 30 years in federal government, both civilian and military. Louis has been a 
Deputy Director of Multifamily in Detroit, Director of Housing in Indianapolis, Director 
of Management in Grand Rapids, and Director of Housing Development in Chicago.  
 
Louis is also a Senior Fellow at the Council for Excellence in Government in 
Washington, D.C., a member of Leadership Grand Rapids (LGR), and HUD’s Liaison 
Officer to the Grand Rapids Economic Club. 
 
A native of Detroit, Louis holds a Juris Doctorate Degree, Master’s in Business 
Administration, and a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering from the University of 
Detroit. He served in the United States Air Force as a Civil Engineering Officer and 
retired at the rank of Colonel. 
 
With Brio Living Services’ commitment to affordable housing, the Board is delighted to 
welcome Louis’s background and insight. 


